
 

 
 
May 16, 2023  
 
 
This letter is to inform you that Dr. Kevin Golden has accepted a position with another practice and will 
soon leave North Texas ID.  His last day with our practice is May 16, 2023.  We wish him the very best in 
his new venture.   
You have the right to choose your health care provider and North Texas ID are committed to our 
community and our patients. Our physicians would he honored to take over your care, however, it is 
your choice to see another physician if you wish.  
 
At this time, we have assigned your chart to another North Texas ID physician that is board certified in 
Infectious Diseases Medicine.  We can manage your medication refills and care until you are seen.   
 
Please call the office to schedule your next appointment.  You can speak with a medical assistant if you 
are having medical issues or need refills so that they can discuss with your assigned physician.   
 
If you wish to seek medical care outside of NTIDC, you can obtain a copy of your medical records by 
contacting our office at 214-276-5622 or emailing medical.records@ntidc.org 
 
 
NTIDC is committed to taking care of your medical needs now and in the future.  Thank you for allowing 
us to opportunity to serve you.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
North Texas ID  
214-823-2533 

mailto:medical.records@ntidc.org

